ExSC 8096-V

From: Heidi Hijikata [mailto:Heidi.Hijikata@trade.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 7:30 AM
To: Anne Caldas
Cc: PSA Department
Subject: RE: ANS Process - Proposed procedural revisions - for your review and comment by December 6, 2010

ITA suggests the following changes to the draft revisions:

1)      In 2.4.3, change “to avoid potential conflicts and to minimize unnecessary duplication by coordinating standardization activities intended to result in harmonized American National Standards1” to “to minimize potential conflicts and unnecessary duplication…” and
2)      In the second sentence in 2.5, clarify if the use of “standards” and “guides” is appropriate.  The use of “guides” in this context is unclear.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  Please let me know if you have any questions on these ITA comments.

Heidi

Heidi C. Hijikata
ITA Standards Liaison
U.S. Department of Commerce


